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GRE liner

Repsa GRE liner has been 
developed to be used as internal 
lining in tubing or line pipe, 
when it is necessary to operate 
with corrosive fluids such as 
condensation water, purge water, 
formation water, crude oil, CO2, 
H2S, etc.

Available in a standard length of 
32 to 32.80 ft.

Applications
• Injection wells (water, CO2, 
polymers).
• Production wells 
• Sump wells.

Benefits
• Inexpensive solution against 
tubular CRA (Corrosion-Resistant 
Alloy).
• Product design validated for 
more than 20 years under most 
severe operating conditions.
• High durability corrosion 
protection system.

• Excellent abrasion resistance 
compared to other liners 
systems available on the market 
(thermoplastic  coatings or liners 
such as PE or PP).
• Applicable in pipes with any 
joint system (standard and 
premium threads)
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